ROYAL NORWEGIAN CONSULATE GENERAL

ROOM 800, FOSHAY TOWER
MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402

August 2, 1965

Dear Sir:

With reference to my letter of May 17, 1965,
I have the honour to inform you that I today again
have taken charge of the Consulate General.
- I remain, dear Sir,

Sincerely yourC),

Al &

A. Moltke-~Hansen 7

Consul General
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Crr 2! Btaks

Honourable Joseph L. Donovan
Secretary of State Hr the State of
Minnesota

St. Paul, Minnesota




ROYAL NORWEGIAN CONSULATE GENERAL May 17, 1965.

ROOM 800, FOSHAY TOWER
MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402

Dear Sir 9

I have the honor to inform you that I will
be absent from The Twin Cities from May 18th to
July 20th, 1965.

During my leave of absence Vice Consul Hans
Haugen will be in charge of the Consulate General as
Acting Consul General.

I remain, Sir,

Sincerely yours -

A+ Moltke-Hansen [

Consul General.
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Secretary of State for the MAY 91 1965

State of Minnesota j:‘wsﬁetdw of State
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